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The law is already strong enough to punish trespass where farmers homes are involved. As far as 
I am aware no actual domestic residence has been affected.  
The proposed legislation will only target those who are trying to reveal social injustice, cruelty 
and suffering by recording this in the places that it is taking place. 
If there is nothing to see then there will be no trespass. 
We should be looking at stopping the cruelty and suffering rather than preventing the recording 
of it. 


